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Directors Corner 
Hi everyone. You can’t get rid of 
George that easily. I want to thank 
George Polunci for a job well done 
(and don’t forget, a good man 
always has a good woman behind 
him!). I’m here to help everyone 
have a safe and enjoyable time.  
If you have anything you’d like to 
see happen in the club, feel free  
to contact me at 623-9439 and 
express your ideas. 
 
Hope everyone had a great 
Christmas and have a great New 
Year. Speaking of x-mas, hope to 
see all of you at the x-mas party on 
January 12th. You can plan on 
George P. doing the turtle.  

George Braynack 
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
Linda Nestuk  Jan. 3 
Bruce Dunning  Jan.15 
Dave Larrow  Jan. 19 
Dave Guay   Jan. 22 
Lee Jordan  Jan. 22 
Sharon Blackburn          Jan. 24  
Dave Palonis  Jan. 31 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY EVERYONE! 
X-mas Family 
The x-mas family that our club 
sponsored was a great success. 
Santa got everything on the kid’s 
wish list, plus some. Mom and  
dad even got a little something.  
Thanks to Debbie and Jerry 
Harrington for donating a turkey 
and the club supplied all the fixings 
and trimmings to go along with it.  
Christmas Party 
Time is running out if you’re 
interested in the club x-mas party. 
The flyer is enclosed with all the 
necessary info. Lots of dancing 
and good food, not to mention 
good company. Wear your  
dancing shoes. 

WELCOME 2002 & NEW 
OFFICERS!!! 
We’re now into a new year with new 
officers. I know there’s a lot  
of rides that are being planned now 
for 2001 and that only means one 
thing – fun, fun and more fun!! 
A SPECIAL THANKS 
Each year the elves at McDermotts 
shop wrap x-mas presents to earn 
extra money for our x-mas family 
and each year they earn more and 
more money. This year they our-did 
themselves and earned over $500. 
That’s a lot of wrapping!! Thanks so 
much for all your efforts, it’s 
certainly appreciated. 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting is scheduled for 
Jan. 20th at Jack’s Place. Breakfast 
at 9:30 and meeting at 10:30. Jack’s 
has the best breakfast buffet 
around, so bring your appetites. The 
board meeting is the Friday before, 
Jan. 18th at McDermott’s at 7:00 
pm. Hope to see you there. 
McDermott’s Corner 
Happy and healthy 2002 to all. 
We’re thankful for our blessings. 
We will be closed Jan. 8-12 for that 
dreaded store inventory and will 
reopen Jan. 15th for business as 
usual. Looking forward to a fun 
party on the 12th! 
Special thanks to Dave Guay on our 
new web site. He has done an 
outstanding job and we hope 
everyone enjoys it. 
 
That’s it – Happy New Year 
 Tom, Alma & Gang 
 
DUES ARE DUE 
$10 per person and make check out 
to Adirondack Hog and send to 
Traci Guay, 1043 Ridge Road, 
Queensbury, NY 12804.  
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